WATERVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 3414 VERMONT ROUTE 109 WATERVILLE, VERMONT 05492 WWW.WESVT.NET

"...SO EACH CAN LEARN"

people in our gym for this event. We will try again next year! Also, unfortunately I was just told that we are not allowed to have a fall Open House either, so I'm glad we had an early one before school started. However, if at any time you would like to speak to your child's teacher, they are available – just give them a shout via email or phone.

In some fun news, students have already accomplished unveiling our first schoolwide PBIS celebration! Students earn "PAWS" in each classroom for following the Habits of Mind and PAWS rules. When they have filled up their classroom container, they can go out to the PBIS bulletin board in the hallway and pull off a piece of the puzzle. When the last piece is removed, it reveals the all school celebration. On Monday, students will be tie dying shirts (we have provided all materials) so ask your child about that fun event!

Also, as I mentioned in my last newsletter, please check out our new website! You can find it at: wes.Insd.org. It's not perfect yet — we do not have a dedicated individual to put content on there, so a few staff members work on it as time allows, but we are trying to put the most pertinent information on and will add to it as we go along. You can find the parent handbook, my newsletters, the calendar and lunch menu (just to name a few things) on there now. More to come!

Dates to keep in mind:

Thursday, September 16 – NO SCHOOL
Friday, September 17 – Morning Meeting 7:50
Monday, September 20 – After School Program begins
Tuesday, September 21 – School Picture Day
Friday, September 24 – Morning Meeting 7:50

Have a great weekend all!!

Warmest regards,

Jan Epstein